
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 7/15/2011 11:28:13 AM 
To: 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Long term residential electric rates meeting 

I have some conficts in the morning so ilwould prefer anytime after lunch. 

'Colvm, Michael' (michael.colvm@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Redacted 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2011 11:24 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: Re: Long term residential electric rates meeting 

Would 10-10:30 work? Or would you prefer after lunch? 

Michael 

On Jul 15, 2011, at 11:14 AM, "Hughes, John (Reg Rel)" <J8HS@pge.com> wrote: 

Michael 
Thanks for agreeing to meet with us. Wednesday afternoon, July 20, works best 

for me and you pursuant to your voice mail. 
I will bring Amrit Singh and Dennis Keane with me. They are the Director and 

Manager of Rates respectively. I Red I will coordidnate with Juliane as well. It probably 
won't take more than 30 minutes but we will be happy to stay as long as you want. I am 
going under the assumption that there is no ExParte requirement since we do not plan 
on talking about any specific PG&E application. However if you believe that an ExParte 
filing is required after we talk, I will make sure that one is filed. 
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